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“Tea for Tutu” offers quality innovative daytime 
performances in a friendly community atmosphere 
with tea offered by our sponsors.
Feb. 26 & 27, 2019 – Carmina Burana 

The program for each event includes: 
•An introduction to ballet
•The story of the creation of new works
•A preview of the upcoming production
•Tea, refreshments, and meet the dancers
Venue: Kirk Hall, 680 Courtney Street Victoria, BC

Details: 2:00 pm to 3:00 pmFully wheelchair 
accessible with reserved space for easy drop off and 
pick up by car. For parking reservations, please call our 
office 2 weeks in advance.

Cost: By donation for adults, free for seniors and 
children. 

For reservation & questions:  250-380-6063  or 
attendance@balletvictoria.ca

Dancers Andrea Robyn 
Bayne and Luke Thomson 
performed at the Ocean Rain 
Arts & Education Fundraiser on 
Saturday for Big Brothers Big 
Sisters of Victoria! Thanks for 
having us!
Photo by Neil Hodges 
Photography

“Carmina Burana”
Carl Orff's epic choral masterpiece 
is one of the most popular musical 
works ever written. The poetic and 
dramatic texts will be sung by the 
140 voice choir of the Victoria 
Choral Society and played by 
musicians of the Victoria Symphony 
under the baton of Maestro Brian 
Wismath. The powerful musically 
driven choreography will leave you 
breathless and emotionally charged. 

Ticket info:

Box Office: 250.386.6121

Toll-free: 1.888.717.6121

On-line: 
https://www.rmts.bc.ca/events/
carmina-burana-2019-royal-theatre
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Meet the dancer Erin 
Doherty! Erin started dance 
classes at the age of 5 in 
London, Ontario at Dance 
Steps. Her eagerness to 
expand both her technique 
and artistry took her to 
several summer intensives 
growing up as well as a year at 
@The Rock School for Dance 
Education. Upon graduating, 
she was accepted in the 
Professional Graduate 
Program at the Alberta Ballet 
School for 2 years to complete 
her training. Erin visited 
Victoria to attend Ballet 
Victoria Conservatory's 
summer intensive in 2017 and 
immediately fell in love with 
the city. Currently in her 2nd 
year as an aspirant with the 
company, Erin's 
determination and drive for 
success still holds true. In her 
free time, Erin loves to bake, 
journal, and ride her bike near 
the ocean!                          This week on Social Media: 

Dancers and staff at Ballet Victoria come from all around 
the world (we have a few missing in the picture)!


